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6th January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
I am writing to introduce myself to you as the new Headteacher of Primet Primary School. I am very excited about starting the position here and I shall do everything possible to make the education your child receives the best it can be. Primet Primary School has a great feel about it and your children are what makes the school such a great place to lead.  I would like to thank everyone for making me feel so welcome at the start of the term. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]My vision for the school is to make it the best school it can be both with regard to teaching and learning, and to the environment your children learn in.
I come to Primet with a great deal of experience and I have led my previous school to an Outstanding Ofsted finding. I believe that parents and the links a school has with parents are very important as we all understand that supportive parents lead to children being better learners. I am happy to see parents at any time, if it is possible, and I will be around school at the beginning and the end of the school day should you wish to introduce yourself to me. 
I truly believe that all children have talents and that at Primet we can build on and develop these so the children have a love for learning that will be with them throughout their lives.
I am looking forward to working with, and to getting to know everyone who has links with the school.
Yours sincerely

Christopher Holmes
Headteacher 

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.
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